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 Your university welcome pack arrives in the post: July–early September 

You can expect to receive 
your Freshers’ welcome pack 
approx 5-7 working days after 
your chosen university has 
confirmed your place. 

If you have not received your 
welcome pack, contact the 

university admissions office. 
 

You may check all welcome 
pack information on the 
university freshers’ week 
website. This includes the 
freshers’ pass information. 

Pre-registration: July-September 

You can expect to receive a 
letter in the post with details of 

the university’s online 
registration process around 2-3 
weeks after we have confirmed 

your place at the university. 

This letter provides your 
log-in details allowing you 

to pre-register online 
before you come to the 

campus. 

If you have not received your log-
in details, contact the registry. If 
you have received your log-in 
details but you are having 
difficulty logging in, there will be 
details of who to contact in your 
letter. 

Your registration pack arrives in the post: July-September 

You can expect to receive 
your registration pack in the 
post around 2-3 weeks after 

your place has been 
confirmed at the university 

This packet provides 
important 
information on 
choosing courses. 

If you have not received it, 
contact the faculty you will 

be studying in.  

Advising appointments: July-September 

You should receive either an advising 
appointment or an invitation to make 
your advising appointment 2-3 weeks 
after the university has confirmed 
your place. 

You will receive 
specific details 

regarding this from 
your faculty. 

Your tutor sends your profile to SWAP East in June/July 

SWAP East sends a copy of 
your profile to your firm 
choice institution and your 
insurance choice institution. 

 

July-August:  You will hear back directly from your first or second 
choice university (depending on your profile grades).  If, for 
whatever reason, you are not accepted for your first or second 
choice place, you may have the option of using UCAS Extra or 
going through clearing.  See you tutor or telephone SWAP. It is still 
highly likely you will get a place somewhere.  


